
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
July 12, 2005 
 
 
To:   Interested Parties 
 
 
RE: Spokane River Upriver Dam PCB Site 
 Addendum to the Draft-Final versions of the February 2005 Focused Remedial 

Investigation Report and Feasibility Study   
Acceptance of the February 2005 Focused reports 

 
 
The February 2005 Draft-Final report versions of the Remedial Investigation and 
Feasibility Study (RI/FS) for the Spokane River Upriver Dam PCB Site have been 
reviewed and accepted by Ecology.  After evaluation of correspondence received during 
the March 22 through May 6, 2005 public comment period, Ecology has determined that 
no substantive changes are needed or appropriate.  The February 2005 RI and FS report 
packages have been accepted without modification except as noted below and will be 
considered final editions.    
 
Please be aware that the 1st sentence on page 24 in Section 5.2.6 of the RI report 
incorrectly states that “levels were low enough” and should actually be “levels were high 
enough.”    
 
 
 
 


